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January 14, 1992

SUBJECT Recoupment of Advance Payment Made to
D.D. Comendador Construction Corporation

Attached is a copy of the letter dated December
11, 1991 of the Regional Director (OIC), DPWH Regional
Office No. VIII, Candahug, Palo, Leyte, requesting for
the recoupment of the 15% advance payment made to D.D.
Comendador Construction Corporation in the total
amount of P 1,382,034.83, in connection with the
construction of Taft-Oras Road, Taft Eastern Samar.

In this connection, henceforth, all offices of
this Department are hereby directed to withhold any
amount due to D.D. Comendador Construction Corporation
or to its Proprietor, Mr. D.D. Comendador, necessary to
cover the aforementioned unrecouped amount and report
the same to the Assistant Secretary for Comptrollership
and Financial Management.

This Department Order
immediately until revoked.

shall take effect
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